

February 17, 2015

**Dear Colleagues:** 

I think this is one of the best programs we have hosted at our institution and the students benefited a lot from this experience. Larry and Lou were truly amazing!

The program uses humor to address very poignant and often complex issues. Most importantly there was an opportunity to learn and reflect to truly allow the audience an opportunity to let the information resonate. It is a multifaceted program that does not disappoint!

I highly recommend this program.

Nadja Johnson Director of Diversity and Student Success Valley City State University Valley City, North Dakota